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When you know what you want you will be excited about it and give every 

ounce of effort to making it come true. - Shannon L.  Alder   

It may not be Spring yet, but art is busting out all over and GAL is right in the middle of it, so, 

naturally, we’re looking for some volunteers to give every ounce of effort (or just a few ounces) to make them 

successful in 2016! 

 

The Exhibit Program has grown to 13 venues!   Gloria would like a co-chair as it has become more 

complex to match artists with venues and revise the exhibit schedules.  If you did not sign up to exhibit, we 

may be able to add you to the schedule.  We need 2 more Gallery Managers.  Can you help? Contact Gloria 

Moschel  at gmoschel@mac.com 

 

The Youth Art Fair is fast approaching on Feb 20th, 8:30-4 pm, Attea Middle School.  This is a fun and 

exciting, one-day event that showcases the art of students grades K-12.  Many volunteers are needed from 

8:30-11, and in the afternoon.  Contact Deb Anderson, Deb_rha@yahoo.com, if you are available for 2 hours, 

half day or all day.  Students need not be a Glenview resident, so have your family and friends enter. 
Members can place a business card size ad in the YAF program for only $5.  1/4 page for 

$10.  If you had an ad last year we still have your file.  Email me if you want to place an 

ad and mail the fee to GAL, PO Box 463, Glenview, 60025.  Deadline is Feb 6. 

 

Call for Art: Wagner Farm is seeking submissions for a poster for their annual Dairy Breakfast, a family 

event to learn about where their food comes from while having fun with games and demos.  The event is on 

June 18th and the deadline to submit is April 15th.  Art needs to be formatted 10x10” or 15x15” and reflect 

some aspect of Wagner Farm, which is still milking cows right here in Glenview! More details in the Feb 

newsletter.  
 

Summer Art Fair planning has also begun.  Kittie will be doing a lot of prep work, but is out of town the 

weekend of July 30-31, so we hope to have one volunteer to help each day from 9-5.  Contact me or Kittie, 

kittieyohe@gmail.com, if you are available. Still have some extra time and an ounce of effort?  GAL is excited 

to be partnering with the Natural Resources Committee of the Village of Glenview to host an Art 

Competition, Celebrating Nature in Glenview.  Entry deadline is June 1 after which 30 works need to 

be selected for exhibit at SAF where they will be judged for awards.  If you can help jury the work to be 

exhibited or to hang the work at SAF, contact me or Kittie.  We’re aiming to finalize the details and application 

by Feb 1, so watch for more info in the Feb newsletter or on our website or Facebook page.  If you haven’t 

done so already, like us on Facebook. 

 

 

 

                             

President Sandy Sheagren      sandy@sandysheagren.com 
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2016   EXHIBIT  VENUES/ 

Gallery Managers 
 

ARDEN COURT Health Center  
3240 N. Milwaukee Av, Northbrook, IL 

60062   Sandy Sheagren 
 
THE BOOK MARKET AT HANGAR ONE  

2651 Navy Blvd, GV, 60025   Mimi 

Branstrom/Audrey Barrett 
 
PNC BANK OUTER LOBBY  
2550 Waukegan Rd, GV, 60025 
Margaret Newman 
 
MANORCARE HEALTH SERVICES   
3300 N. Milwaukee Av, NB 60062  

Barb Zabroske 
  
MAX & BENNY’S RESTAURANT  
461 Waukegan Rd, NB, 60062  

Shirley Hutchinson 

 
JOURNEYCARE (formerly MCC)  
2050 Claire Ct, GV, 60025 

Gloria Moschel, Chair  

 
GLENVIEW GRIND  
989 Waukegan Rd, GV, 60025  
  
BUGASCH &ASSOCIATES   
1701 E. Lake Av, GV, 60025   

Diane Czerwinski 

 
POST NET 139  
1693 Milwaukee Av, GV 60025  
Nancy Paradies 

 
C & M AUTO 
1830 Pickwick Ln,  GV 60026 

Ray Piskule 

 
GLENVIEW DENTAL ASSOC  
1637 Waukegan Rd, GV 60025  

Peggy Kullman 

 
GLENVIEW TERRACE  
1511 Greenwood GV, IL 60026 

Gloria Moschel, Chair 

 

TARANTUR & ASSOCIATES  

1701 E. Lake Av, GV 60025  
Gloria Moschel, Chair 

 
Thanks to GALLERY MANAGERS:  

 

        MEMBER NEWS 

 

Joni Dobson and Michael Platt 

were featured in Dec. 24 Glenview 

Lantern for their collaboration at 

marketing Michael’s beautiful “Small 

Space Art”.  The link below gives the 

full story.  View Michael’s work at 

Aaron Galleries on Waukegan Rd in 

Glenview. 

http://www.glenviewlantern.com/fi
ne-art-platt-dobson-collaborate-
showcase-art-creativity 
ctrl+click to view article 
 

Kay Thomas has one painting in 

the In View exhibit at the Art Center 

Highland Park through Jan 28 and 

two paintings at Highland Park City 

Hall. Opening is Jan 26, 4 to 5p. 

 

Steve Gal is exhibiting at 

JourneyCare (MCC) Atrium the month 

of February. 

 

Barbara Farrell hosting a 

reception at Lemon Street Gallery in 

Kenosha Feb 13 in a 3 person 

show.  Come for the goodies and the 

eye candy.   
 
The GAL Board of Directors  

welcomes Brian Kabat  

(photography) as a new director. 

 
 

 Portrait by Piotr Antonow 

    

     SAVE THE DATES 
         ALL DEMOS 

HELD AT THE  
PARK CENTER  

2400 CHESTNUT, GLENVIEW, IL  
Room 101 

 

 
FEB  2   DEMO  Piotr Antonow 
Portrait  ROOM 101 
 
FEB 15  Board Meeting 7p 
1920 Waukegan Rd, GV #204 
 
FEB 20  26th Annual Youth Art 
Fair  Attea Middle School 1:30-
4p. Can you HELP? 
 
MAR 1   DEMO tbd 
 
MAR 30  Robt   Sherman 
Scholarship deadline* 
 
APR 4 2016 EXHIBITS 
CHANGEOVER WEEK 
Contact your gallery manager 
if you have questions 
 
APR 20 Spring Fling 5:30-8:30 
Place tbd 
 
MAY 3   DEMO   Nancy Behles 
Oil Pastels 
 
JULY 15 ALL MEMBERS 
SHOW RECEPTION 6-8 p at 
the BookMarket in the Glen 
 
JULY 30/31   63rd  Annual 
Summer Outdoor Art Fair. 
 

* Robert Sherman 

Scholarship deadline is 

March 30.  Applicants are 

encouraged, but not required, to 

be in the Youth Art Fair.  They 

need to either live in Glenview 

or be graduating from GBS or 

GBN.  An application and more 

details on our website   

www.glenviewartleague.org. 
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